
 

 

Dear friends and colleagues,  

We are delighted to announce that the fourth German Association of 
Sprachpraxis Professionals (GASP) conference will take place in Saarbrücken 
from 22nd to 23rd September 2023. We greatly enjoyed the Düsseldorf 
conference in 2019 and we felt that after four years, it was high time for 
another in-person meeting at GASP 4.0. 

Continuing from the conferences in Münster, Dortmund, and Düsseldorf, we 
would like to provide a forum for discussions and papers on all topics related 
to Sprachpraxis. The conference is designed to have an interactive, open 
format to encourage dialogue and to share ideas on the common issues in 
our typical Sprachpraxis courses. We invite proposals for talks, papers, 
workshops, and round-table discussions on all areas, including writing, 
assessment, e-learning, and module design. We are open to all Sprachpraxis-
related ideas. If you are interested in offering a session, please send us your 
title, an indication of format and timing (60 or 90 minutes), and a ca. 200-
word description to teachersday@uni-saarland.de by 31st May. 

If you know anybody who has not received this mail who would like to be 
added to the mailing list, please let us know. And of course, feel free to 
forward this email and call for papers. 

Further information regarding registration, accommodation, travel, speakers, 
timetable, conference dinner etc., can be found on our GASP event website 
(see URL and QR-code in sidebar). 

We very much look forward to hearing from you. All the very best from 
Saarbrücken,  

 

Meike, Verena, Chris, Hank, and Dan 
Organising Committee 
 

 

GASP 2023 Orga.-Team 
Zimmer 1.02 
Campus A5 3 | 66123 Saarbrücken 
 
 
Your contact: 
Meike Leist 
teachersday@uni-saarland.de 
 
T: +49 681 302-3732 
https://www.uni-
saarland.de/fachrichtung/anglistik/gasp-
2023.html 
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